
MEMORANDUM 

March 6, 1967 

TO: 	JIM GARRISON, DISTRICT ATTORNEY 

FROM: 	JAMES L. ALCOCK, ASSISTANT D. A. 

RE: 	TELEPHONE CALL FROM TOMMY BAUMLER ON FEBRUARY 27, 1967 
(949-4039 

On February 27, 1967 I received a call from Tommy 
Baumler, Attorney at Law, who told me he had information that 
the owner of Bruning's Seafood Restaurant had seen LEE HARVEY 
OSWALD and JACK RUBY talking together in his place. The con-
versation seemed to be about their buying a bar or nightclub 
in this city. This man has given this information to the FBI. 
Also, Tommy Baumler said that he had heard of a homosexual in 
the city who had had relationships with LEE HARVEY OSWALD. He 
was attempting to locate this individual for us. Tommy Baumler 
also said he knew of a girl who was a telephone operator in 
1963 who overheard a telephone conversation' between JACK RUBY 
and LEE HARVEY OSWALD. As she recalled it, the call was from 
New Orleans by JACK RUBY to LEE HARVEY OSWALD in Dallas, Texas. 
Baumler is attempting to locate this girl for us. This girl 
tried to toll the authorities but they ignored her completely. 


